
 

 

 

 

PRESS RELEASE 

Union Public Utility District Completes 2023 Annual Water Quality Report 

The District continues to provide safe and reliable drinking water to the community. 
 
For Immediate Release 

 
Murphys, CA, June 10, 2024 – Union Public Utility District (UPUD) is pleased to announce 
the successful completion of its 2023 Annual Water Quality Report, highlighting its ongoing 
commitment to providing safe and reliable drinking water to the community. 
 
The newly released report confirms UPUD's compliance with all State and Federal water 
quality regulations. Jessica Self, General Manager of UPUD, praised the dedication of the 
district's staff in protecting the community's water supply. "Union Public Utility District's 
latest water quality report reflects our unwavering commitment to providing clean, safe, 
and reliable water to our community.” Self stated. “Through rigorous testing and advanced 
treatment processes, we ensure that our water meets or exceeds all state and federal 
standards. This achievement underscores our dedication to excellence and public health.” 
 
The Annual Water Quality Report offers a detailed overview of UPUD's water quality and 
service delivery. Customers were notified and provided access to the report with their May 
2024 statements. In addition to the District’s office, copies are also available on public 
bulletin boards, at the Murphys library, and the Murphys Fire District office. 
 
For more information, the report can be accessed on the UPUD website at 
www.upudwater.org, at the UPUD office located at 339 Main Street in Murphys, or by 
contacting the office at 209-728-3651 or customerservice@upudwater.com. 
 
UPUD remains committed to preserving, enhancing, and responsibly managing water 
resources for the benefit of its customers. Community members are invited to attend the 
monthly Board meetings held on the fourth Wednesday of each month at 5:30 pm to learn 
more about UPUD's initiatives and operations. 
 


